

2750 Monroe Blvd Audubon, PA 19403-2497

Ake Almgren Chair, PJM Board of Managers

Via E-mail

January 22, 2021

President Harold Gray
Delaware Public Service Commission
861 Silver Lake Boulevard
Cannon Building, Suite 100
Dover, DE 19904

Dear President Gray,

Thank you for your January 8th letter that discusses OPSI's viewpoints on the future of resource adequacy within the PJM region. The PJM Board of Managers finds the letter to be a productive and clear articulation of OPSI's perspectives on the matter.

The PJM Board also concurs with OPSI with respect to the need to have a discussion surrounding the future of resource adequacy, and more specifically, the capacity market. Your letter is particularly timely in that we plan to advance this discussion within our stakeholder process venue in the very near future. OPSI's perspectives are valuable and will be important to this discussion.

Again, we thank you for your correspondence, and we wish you and your state colleagues a very happy New Year.

Sincerely,

Ake Almgren

Chair of the Board of Managers